
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 16th November 2018 

Friday 23rd November                                                                                       

Y6 trip to Eden Camp **early start 7.45am 

**late finish 5.00pm                                                                                       

Wednesday 12th  December                                                                               

EYFS and KS1 Nativity                                                                         

Friday  14th December                                   

Creative Friday Christmas Craft sale                                                                   

Wednesday 19th December                                          

School Christmas dinner                                  

KS1 “special visitor” and party day                    

KS2 party afternoon                                                                 

KS2 Carol Service 6.30pm in St Mary’s 

Church, Trawden                                                                                   

Friday 21st December                                                                

finish school at 3.30pm for Christmas                               

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                           

Mrs Stansfield would like to thank all of the families 
who took the time and trouble to wrap and fill a                       
shoebox for Operation Christmas Child. They will be 
very gratefully received.                                                                              
Thank you also to the parents who attended the EYFS 
and KS1 reading  meeting. We hope that you found it 
beneficial.                                                                                                                
The children have had a very active anti-bullying week 
and  completed many activities related to respect and 
kindness.                                                                          
Thank you for your understanding and continued                                          
support, Mrs L Stinchon 

Request from Miss McNulty!                                                               
The items will be collected outside year 1.                                       

Thank you for your support 

We are looking to     
recruit a Welfare                  
Assistant to join our 
lunchtime team. You 
will be required to                            
supervise pupils                  

during their lunchtime break, Monday to Friday, 
term time only.  We are seeking a person who is 
hardworking,  flexible, enthusiastic and caring 
with a desire to make the pupils lunchtime a 
happy, safe and fun time.  6hrs 15mins a week 
at £8.75 per hour term time only. If you require 
any other information or you are interested and 
need an application form, please contact the 
school office 01282 865242. 



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Our Creative Friday groups this half 
term are: 

 Harry Potter 

 Rocket Club 

 Christmas Craft Club 

 Game On! 

 Calm Club 

 Art Attack 

 Forest School 

After the 
last                    

session of 
Creative  

Fun Friday                                           

on                     

Friday 14th December                                         
the children from the Christmas Craft 

Club, with Mrs Grimshaw, will be  
selling all of the items they have 
made:  clay decorations, button 

trees, gift tags hessian robins and 
more … come and buy a handmade 

gift! 

All clubs will start on wb 5th           

November and will run for 6 weeks. 

Monday                                                                            

Year 3/4 Dodgeball with Mr  Irvine. 3.30-4.30pm                                                                                   

20 places available                                                                                                        

Tuesday                                                                                                                               

Key Stage 2 Football with Mr Burnley and Mr 

Irvine 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday                                                                                       

BFC  - Ball games and skills for Key Stage 1                              

(year 1 and year 2)  with BFC coaches 3.30-

4.30pm 20 places available                                                  

Our Certificate winners this week are: 

EYFS Madelaine 

Yr 1 Autumn  

Yr 2 Kiera 

Yr 3 Oscar 

Yr 4 Max  

Yr 5 Isabelle 

Yr 6 Natasha, Amber, Kitty, Cara, Isaac,                

Matthew, Lilia, Georgina, Evie and Oliver 

Well done everyone! 

EYFS and Key Stage 1                               

Watch out for the letter on Monday with the details of 
how you can buy  tickets for the performances of 
“Behind the Stable Door”. We are pleased to                                 
announce that we have some very exciting raffle prizes 
for our Nativity, here are a just a few: 

some yummy treats thanks to 'Blondie Brownie', a 

beautiful frame from 'Marie's Handmade cards', a 

family ticket to 'Thornton Hall Farm', a whole month of 

free milk from 'The Modern Milkman' and some wonderful creations   

courtesy of Iain & Laura Ross at 'E and A creations'. 


